
PSSC MEETING – 5:30-6:30pm, Tuesday, September 30th, 2014 

 

 Call to order 

 

 Staffing changes – Ms. Thorne is replacing Mrs. Betts who is out on Maternity leave 

 

 

 School Improvement Review – What are we doing now?  From the spring review, we have made 

it our goal to improve school-parent communication in the areas of informing what and how the 

students are doing in school.  Through class websites, parents will be able to see what outcomes 

are being covered in each month of the school year.  As well, we will be implementing progress 

reports which will be a snapshot of student progress that will go out between the official 

reporting periods.  We are in the process of developing a school-wide progress report which 

may be tweaked by individual teachers to meet their needs. 

 

 

 

 Provincial Assessments – May/June 2013 – Gr. 8 math students did well – out of the 4 students, 

1 was SA, 2 were AA, and 1 was BA.  As well, the grade 4’s just completed a chunked math 

assessment and did much better than other classes in SSEC.  They are doing very well!! 

 

 Open Q&A – No new issues 

 

 Next meeting, Dec. 9th, 2014 

 

  Adjournment 

 

NOTES: 


